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March 12, 2021 

Strathcona County 
2001 Sherwood Drive 
Sherwood Park, Alberta 
T8A 3W7 

Dear Council Members, 

My name is Jennifer Bylsma and I am writing to you on behalf of the parent 
committee responsible for the Dry Grad at Strathcona Christian Academy. The 
parents of the Senior Class are raising funds for the Class of 2021’s Drug and 
Alcohol Free Graduation celebration. Our purpose and goal is to raise enough 
funds to support a Dry Grad event for all students in the grade 12 class. Funds 
and donations raised will be used to help cover the costs of the evening including 
venue fees, food, and door prizes. 

Due to Covid, the class has been limited to how they can fundraise and we are 
looking for community sponsors to help us cover this event so that there is 
minimal cost to the grads. At this time we are asking that the council consider 
donating to our dry grad to help us in this endeavour. We appreciate you taking 
the time to review our application and look forward to hearing from you. You can 
contact me on my cell at (587) 984-4202. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Bylsma 
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